
From: White, Joy - Communities   
Sent: 17 June 2020 11:20 
To: Caroline Ford <Caroline.Ford@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Cc: Planning Consultations - E&E <PlanningConsultations@Oxfordshire.gov.uk>; Planning 
<Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Subject: 20/01219/DISC - Bicester Gateway Phase 1a Travel Plan and Delivery and Servicing Plan 
 

Hi Caroline 
 
Apologies for the delay on this. OCC is satisfied that the amendments requested to 
the Travel Plan have been made. We are also satisfied with the Delivery and 
Servicing Plan, noting that it specifies the type of vehicle to be used and the number 
of movements.  
 
Therefore OCC offers no objection to the discharge of the relevant conditions 
relating to Phase 1a. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Joy 
 
Joy White 
Transport Development Control Lead - Cherwell, West Oxfordshire and Oxford 
Communities 
Oxfordshire County Council 
 


